Tabernacle gets $5K in grants
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SOUTHINGTON - The Tabernacle Christian Church’s
Giving Back Good Program recently received grants
from the Petit Family Foundation and the Bristol
Savings Fund Bank Grant at the Main Street
Community Foundation.

The program received $3,000 from the Petit Family
Foundation and $2,000 from the Bristol Savings Fund
Bank Grant. Giving Back is a food distribution program
sponsored by The Tabernacle in Southington and has
been in operation since 2007. It servers people in need
from 25 surrounding towns, distributing food to 3,500
people in 2016.

Courtesy of The Tabernacle The Petit Family Foundation presents the
Giving Back food program at The Tabernacle with a $3,000 check.

Fresh produce from Foodshare is distributed by volunteers every other Tuesday of the month, and a variety
of food items are given every other Saturday. Food distribution is on site at 1445 West St., Southington.

For more information, call 860-276-0400.



